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The Connecticut Office of State Ethics (OSE) released two reports today regarding the annual financial disclosure statements filed by public officials and senior state employees.  
Statements of Financial Interests (SFIs) for 2008 were due on May 1, 2009.  Filers completed their SFIs using a newly-updated online filing system or filed paper forms, which are on file at the Office of State Ethics.  In 2009, 77% of filers used the new online filing system in comparison to 66% the previous year.  According to a recent investigative report released by the Washington-based Center for Public Integrity, Connecticut now ranks 12th in the nation for disclosure by officials, up from 15th in an earlier report as a result of the new online filing system. 
The Annual Report on 2008 Financial Disclosure Statements provides statistics from the online filing system on filers and their information, such as state agencies or departments with the most designated filers (Department of Transportation), individuals disclosing contracts with the state (0.5%) and individuals disclosing rent as a source of income (nearly 7%).  Only one filer was delinquent as of the date of the report. 
The Audit Report, based on randomly-selected reports of 5% of required filers, revealed that the vast majority of required filers did so in a timely manner and fully disclosed the appropriate information.  Approximately 30% of audited forms showed incomplete answers, and just over 15% of the audited forms showed failure to adequately disclose the name of the person or entity that provided income to the filer or the filer’s spouse in 2008.
 

The full reports are attached to this release and are also available on the OSE’s Web site, www.ct.gov/ethics.
  

“The reports indicate that public officials and state employees take seriously their responsibility to disclose financial relationships,” said OSE Executive Director, Carol Carson.  “Such disclosure is vital to transparency in state government.”
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